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September 30, 2020 
 
Parents of Seniors: 
 
With the rising costs of attending college and other post-secondary schools, financial aid has 
become more relied upon than ever.  To help students and parents through the confusing maze 
of financial aid, the Barker Guidance Office is sponsoring Financial Aid Night for students and 
parents.  Mr. James Trimboli, Director of Financial Aid at Niagara County Community College 
will be presenting. 
 
Mr. Trimboli will spend considerable time walking parents through the Federal Aid Application 
(FAFSA), New York Tuition Assistance Program (TAP) and various types of student loans 
(subsidized and unsubsidized).  Mr. Trimboli and I will be available to answer individual 
questions at the end of the presentation. 
 

FINANCIAL AID NIGHT 
Tuesday, October 6, 2020 
High School Auditorium  

6:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
Enter the Auditorium at the side entrance. 

 
To comply with social distancing guidelines due to COVID 19 restriction, we ask that only two 
individuals per family attend.  In addition, masks are required to be worn while in the building 
and families will be asked to sit together while in the Auditorium. 
 
As always, contact me at (716) 795-9260 or mgendrue@barkercsd.net if I can be of any 
assistance.  Hope to see you at the Financial Aid Night. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael P. Gendrue 
High School Counselor 
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